CES Families,
 
Thank you for a great first quarter!  Please see the updates below and let us know if you have any questions.
 
·       Wednesday, October 26th, will be an early release day.  We will dismiss at 12:45 PM.  Expect all PM bus routes to be approximately 3 hours earlier than normal.  Please call the office or let your child’s teacher know as soon as possible if there are any changes with how your child will go home on Wednesday, October 26th.  All students will eat lunch at school before being dismissed.  This is a no letter day, and their schedules will be different on this day.
·        Monday, October 31st, will be a Teacher Workday, and there will be no school for our students. 
·        Teachers are in the process of scheduling Parent/Teacher conferences.  Please make sure you have scheduled a conference to discuss your  child’s first quarter progress.
·        Check out the lost/found for lost clothing, water bottles, lunchboxes, etc.  Please make sure to write your child’s name on his/her belongings. Items will be returned to your child if the name is written on the belongings. We will donate any items left at the end of this year (December 2022).
·        We have noticed an increase in unsafe behaviors in our car rider line during arrival and dismissal.  Please make sure you are paying attention to staff directions, not on your phone, and not speeding through the car rider drop off/pick up.  Safety is our first priority; please help us to keep your children and our staff safe each day.
·       Please be mindful of student absences, being tardy, and early dismissals.  Students miss valuable instruction when they are tardy or leave early.  Please send in notes or call us if your child is out for an excused absence.
 
Take care,
 
Ms. Holbrook

